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Our Team Getting the Job Done 

4,015,109 Souls Saved~127,084 Baptized~136 Churches Started~141 Missionaries Supported~3 Orphanages  

 2 Colleges ~ 1 Girls Home  & 1 Evangelist All Supported  

A BAPTIST CHURCH PLANTING MINISTRY 
Evangelist Craig Bryan 
Founder  

Pastor Billy Sechrist 
Sending Church Pastor 

“Declare his glory among the heathen, his wonders among all people.” Psalms 96:3 

 

Our first week of the Tent Ministry in Beach Park, IL, was a 

huge success! We had 155 in attendance on our highest 

night. More importantly we had 55 souls come to know the 

Lord! We spent every day passing out Bibles and witnessing. 

Please continue to be in prayer for this part of the Ministry 

and the Brown Family as they travel the country. It will be a 

huge blessing in helping new church plants reach people, 

grow their church and be a great tool to use for seeing more souls come to know Jesus as their Savior. 

 

Our American Church plants continue to work diligently to “declare His glory”. We are so honored to be a 

small part in helping these Pastors get the work God has called them to do started. Bro. Sam Carns in Carroll-

ton, GA, hosted Pastor Mike Wells for a one night meeting. He couldn’t wait to share the results, “The Lord 

blessed on that rainy evening giving us sixty-nine in attendance, including thirteen guest preachers. It was a 

great night for a new church!” Bro. Andrew Merritt, in the Capital District of New York, has started an Assisted 

Living Ministry. After singing for them and preaching a short message to the seniors there, they were thrilled 

to have a 99 year old resident receive Christ. He is turning 100 this month and was so excited he now knew 

he would one day be in Heaven. How amazing to see your prayers and support at work! 

 

It was also a huge blessing to hear from the Mercy Mountain Academy this month. The new staff house has 

been finished and Mrs. Simpson will be able to move in very soon! The Academy was able to hold it’s very 

first graduation ceremony. We congratulate the two young ladies who graduated. Both have made deci-

sions to continue their education at Bible colleges. God is truly using Mrs. Lori and the home to make a differ-

ence in the lives of the young ladies who live there. We are so  pleased to hear the two graduates are 

choosing to continue to follow the Lord. Please keep them and the other girls in your prayers. 

 

Lastly, we are honored to take on 5 more pastors in Nigeria! We welcome them to our RMMO family and 

look forward to hearing how God is using them. Please keep me in your prayers as I will be traveling to Thai-

land this month to be with Bro. Painter. I look forward to sharing my trip with you in next month’s letter. 

 

Once again, we thank you for your continued support! 

 

In Christ; 

 

 

 

Bro. Craig Bryan  

 

 

REACHING OUT TO FULFILL THE GREAT COMMISSION 


